
"Wow!  This is exciting... 

I didn't expect this so soon 

and especially during this time.

 It's a pleasant and needed surprise honestly."

 

A recently trained facilitator expresses her

delight at being assigned a DM last week:
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Facilitator Debby Field is excited to be able to

continue working with her DM through video

conferencing during Covid-19:

Facilitator Debby Field 

Supporter from North Carolina "zooms in" for a

NYC remote meeting with a DM and other

Supporters: 

Supporter from NC

https://vimeo.com/401014027/2e3f450fa3
https://vimeo.com/401015900/babb3d00a7

